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Submission 38 – Ms Margaret Van Kleef 

To whom it may concern 
 
Please reinstate the train service to Northern NSW, In Fact extend the line to join Qld rail.  
 
Travelling by train is better for the environment and the Regional economy. This area has 
many small businesses, especially tourism and a train service should be reinstated. 
 
Fixing the line would create jobs that are needed in this area. 
 
Travelling by train is more suitable for the ageing population as well as the millions of tourists 
who visit this area. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Margaret van Kleef 
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